
Dear Members, 

 

The ownership and staff from Andersons Creek, Green Gables, and Forest Hills would like to 

thank everyone for a great 2015 golf season. We closed the doors at Andersons Creek on Friday 

November 27th. Thanks to all who kept coming out and keeping the season alive. Only 5 months until we 

are back at it!  

We hope that everyone has a safe and enjoyable off season. We can’t wait to see everyone next 

spring! We are starting to plan a winter meet up with some optional curling. We will announce this in 

the New Year. 

 

Merry C hristmas and Happy New Year! 

 

AC, GG, & FH Staff 


